
Jamie Lucas
Farmington 
LD 133
THANK YOU!!! THANKS YOU!!! THANK YOU Senator Bennett for proposing 
this bill! We had a when a neighbor had disturbed the peace with her kennel of dogs. 
Noone should have gone what we went through, lack of sleep, unable to enjoy our 
property in which we worked so hard for,  etc.... PLEASE PASS THIS BILL or 
something like it to prevent excessive barking.
Thank you again 


